
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Subject: Addition to File  
 Extension of IR Response  
  
From: Sharon Yukevich, NEF-0120 
 General Engineer 
 Vehicle Defect Division A 
 
To: File PE18-001 
 
Thru:  Gregory Magno, Chief 
 Vehicle Defect Division A 
 Office of Defects Investigation 
 
This memo documents a February 20, 2018 request from Volkswagen for a partial extension of 
time to respond to the Office of Defects Investigation (ODI) Information Request letter for 
PE18-001 to March 2, 2018 for the translation of documents in response to Requests 5 and 8.  
The original due date for VW’s answer to the Information Request was February 23, 2018. 
 
On February 23, 2018, ODI granted Volkswagen’s request for a one (1) week extension for the 
translation of documents in response to Requests 5 and 8.  The due date for the remaining 
documents continues to be February 23, 2018. 
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